
     HEBER VALLEY SPECIAL SERVICE DISTRICT  
1000 East Main Street  

Midway, UT 84049-0427  
Phone: (435) 654-2248  

  
 
 
 
 

PUBLIC HEARING 
December 12, 2024 

6:00 P.M.  
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
The Administrative Board for the Heber Valley Special Service District will hold a public hearing to discuss its 2025 
Budget.  Interested citizens living in the District’s Service area (Heber City, Midway City and unincorporated areas of 
Wasatch County) are invited to attend the hearing.   
 
The hearing will be held at the District’s Office located at: 
1000 East Main Street  
Midway, UT 84049 
 
The hearing will be held on: 
Thursday, December 12, 2024, at 6:00PM 
 
 
 
ELECTRONIC PARTICIPATION:  If you are interested in participating via electronic media, please go to our HVSSD website for the link 
at hvssd.org. Published on the State Public Notice Website, www.hvssd.org and at the Heber Valley Special Service District 
Administration Building 


